





have been identifie . Ay .
R L | [zit rllj-?Llit'm-lrIL d. and letters have been drafted to be sent requesting for mentoring
oyal Global University on the process of NAAC Accreditation.

4.5 f‘“)’ Ut'hel‘ matter with the permission of the Chair.

IL(:lLb.ﬁL@Il_OLS_ P"[;‘f'L‘SS__OI‘ 0. K. Medhi mentioned that the duration of the centrall
conducwq Orientation Programme should be reduced as many things were repeated Tz
this Reglstrar. RGU suggested that some common modalities for Departmeﬁtal
Orientation should be planned Points further discussed -

¢ ProfA. Rajputalso proposed that Orientation programme should be clear. After
admission there should be counselling done course wise and the teacher concern
note down all the problems.

» ProfS,P.Singh suggested that the common Orientation programme should be for
few days %I]d the rest of the days should be utilized for department specific and
class specific orientation. The Department coordinator should be well trained on
this aspect.

. Hon'ble Vice Chancellor also recommended that a workshop should be organized
fU_!‘ the coordinators of Orientaion programme before the summer break. A booklet
of Orientation programme should also be designed.

o Prof O.K.Medhi said that the Slow learners should be identified during the
Orientation Programme and a register is to be maintained in each department and
the action taken for these slow learners has to be highlighted .To this Prof
S.P.Singh added that a test should be conducted soon after the Orientation
Programme based on whatever that had been taught during the Orientation
Programme but shouldnot be a part of Continuous Evaluation . All, students should
appear for this test and accordingly the Slow learners should be identified.

e Hon'ble Chancellor also suggested that tutorials should also be arranged for those
papers where the students get more back.

e Prof O.K Medhi informed that the Botanical names of all trees and Plants available
in the RGU have been identified and scientific nomenciature has been completed.
To this Professor S.P.Singh suggested that publication of small books on the
plants/birds available in the RGU campus should be given a thought for.

Prof S.P.Singh also suggested that a full assessment on teachers during the
Orientation Programme should also be done. To this Prof. A. Rajput also added that

Teacher's feed back mechanism should also be developed.

Resolutions: The Board resolved that-

The common Orientation programme shall be for few days and the rest of the days

®
would be utilized for department specific and class specific orientation. The s
Department coordinator should be well trained on this aspect. %

o A workshop should be organized for the coordinators of Orientaion programme
before the summer break.

o A test shall be conducted soon after the Orientation Programme based on

1t during the Orientation Programme. All students

whatever that had been taugt
gly the Slow learners should be identified.

have to appear for this test and accordin

4.6 Vote of Thanks

Director, IQAC.

The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks by Professor 0. K. Medhi,




